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Hong Wang

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 3:51 PM
To: 'george@cavros-law.com'
Subject: FW: SACE's Letter; Rulemaking to Revise Conservation Goal Setting -Docket No. 20200181
Attachments: SACE Letter-DocketNo_20200181.pdf

Good afternoon, Mr. Cavros: 
 
The Office of Commission Clerk received an email from you on 9/15/20, with an attachment to be placed in a 
docket file.  Please note that the Commission does not accept filings submitted by email transmission.  The 
Commission’s electronic filing web form is available from the Commission’s website at www.floridapsc.com by 
selecting the Clerk’s Office tab and Electronic Filing Web Form. 
 
A link to the Commission's electronic filing requirements is also being included for your convenience. 
 
http://www.floridapsc.com/ClerkOffice/EFilingRequirements 
 
Your filing will need to be resubmitted through the Florida Public Service Commission Electronic Filing Web 
Form; or by U.S. Mail or hand delivery to: 
 
Adam S. Teitzman, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
 
Please contact our office if you have any questions. 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 

 
 

From: George Cavros <george@cavros-law.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 1:41 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Brown <Commissioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Polmann 
<Commissioner.Polmann@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Chairman Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of 
Commissioner Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: SACE's Letter; Rulemaking to Revise Conservation Goal Setting -Docket No. 20200181 
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Dear Chairman, Commissioners, and Commission Clerk:  
 
I have attached the Southern Alliance for Clean Energy's (SACE) letter to be filed in Docket No. 
20200181 - rule making to revise conservation goal setting.  
 
Thank you,  
 
George Cavros 
 
 
 
George Cavros, Esq. 
120 E. Oakland Park Blvd., Suite 105 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33334 
954/295-5714 
 
E-MAIL CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and contain 
attorney-client confidential, work product or other confidential and/or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient of this message 
or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply e-mail and then delete this message and any 
attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, dissemination, distribution, copying, or storage of this message or any 
attachment is strictly prohibited. 




